FE BRANCH OFFICERS UPDATE 7 September 2012
FE England Pay Consultation

URGENT REMINDER FOR BRANCHES TO HOLD MEMBERS MEETINGS TO CONSULT ON PAY BEFORE THE END OF SEPTEMBER 

In considering this year’s final pay offer the UCU National Further Education Committee (FEC) has called upon all branches to take the following action ASAP:
· Organise a branch meeting of members before the end of September and notify your regional office of the date.
· Circulate to members a copy of the letter from John McCormack, Chair of FEC. This explains the context of negotiations and the FEC recommendation and urges members to attend branch meetings. A copy of the July FE News with details of the offer can be found at: http://www.ucu.org.uk/index.cfm?articleid=1741
· At your branch meeting discuss and determine whether members support:
1. 
Rejection or acceptance of the final pay offer.
2. 
A ballot of members for a programme of escalating strike action in pursuit of an improved pay offer.
Notify the decision to dbussell@ucu.org.uk .
Best regards
Barry Lovejoy
National Head of Further Education
